Oahe YMCA Football Picture Day is Coming! Your picture date is on 10/21/2024

10/17/2024

Dear Oahe YMCA Football Parents,

I am excited to be taking your child's football photos this year! We have some new and exciting things to offer to make your photo experience easier.

We did make a few changes concerning your child's photos from the first letter.

- 1) We are offering a online ordering experience for you and your child. No paper forms to worry about.
- 2) This is the gallery for your child https://my.photoday.com/gallery/oahe-ymca-youth-tac-2 and you'll be able to sort by child. You'll also be receiving an email from me with individual login information for your child.
- 3) The Gallery will be uploaded and ready to view by October 25th.
- 4) Order online by October 31st and you'll receive free shipping with the photos delivered to your coach to be passed out.

Picture Day is October 21th, 2024. We'll be set up and ready to go at 4:30pm. There will be team and individual photos taken.

I strive to complete your orders accurately and quickly.

I offer a 100% guarantee and if you are dissatisfied with your students' images, we will make it right or refund your money.

Wishing the Oahe YMCA Youth Tackle Football players an outstanding season!

Best Regards,

Michelle Barrett 605-220-3295 / michelle@michellemaupinbarrett.com